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THURSDAY
13*" February 2025

Everyone welcome

You are invited to an event organized by Link-Up Victoria, in partnership with Connecting Home and City of Darebin,
to commemorate the 17th Anniversary of the National Apology to the Stolen Generations by the Australian Government
to be held on Thursday, 13th February 2025.

Arrival from 10am with a 10.30am start, followed by a hot lunch. This event will be held at the Darebin Town Hall,
286 Gower Street Preston and at the Stolen Generations marker.

«  Welcome to Country and Smoking ceremony
Stolen Generations speakers

HOT LUNCH
There will be a spit roast and desserts served
from 12pm at the Shire Hall next door.

Guest Speakers from VACCA, Connecting Home and City of Darebin
Morning Tea, Coffee and Snacks

Please RSVP to Connecting Home

N z email address: administration@connectinghome.org.au
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Connecting Home DAREBIN

a senvice for the Stolen Generations

Organised and funded by Link-Up Victoria, Victorian Aboriginal Child and Community Agency,
Connecting Home and City of Darebin.



